

# HUB Richmond/YVR Committee: *Meeting Agenda*

**Date/Time:** Thursday, Jan 11 • 7:00-8:30PM

**Place:** Online on Google Meet for this meeting

## **Google Meet Info**

[meet.google.com/ubj-opdx-dok](https://meet.google.com/ubj-opdx-dok)

**Co-Chairs:** Anna Chow, Donna Kwan, Jesse Li

## **1. Welcome & Introductions**

- Check-in- name, pronouns; Call to order for agenda, new items welcome.

## **3. Items for Discussion**

- Jeff as Wiki admin
- Trying to get in touch with Steveston Merchant's Association (Jesse)
- November Social ride recap
- Arterial road driveways (Yvonne)
- HUB education with seniors (Keith)
- Fraser Tunnel replacement; detailed design engagement coming next fall
  - Reference design is ready - not going to change it yet since its purpose is a baseline for contractor
  - Active transportation path will be 5m wide
- Richmond's 5 year capital plan, Shell Rd & Alderbridge way intersection is being upgraded/designed for
- 2024 action plan
  - Most important items on the [initiatives list?](#)
  - Rapid implementation options?
- Update on RATC (Derek/Jesse)
- Update on Great Blue Heron Way (Sheryl)
- Update on council meetings (Sheryl)
- Update on budget (Donna)
- Advocacy workshop recap (if time - Jesse, Anna)

## **5. Action Items**

- **Anna** - send followup email with minutes
- **Jesse** - create agenda for next meeting
- Contacting Steveston Merchants Association:
  - Contact Village Bikes and see if they can give us an in - **jesse**

- Sheryl has hairdresser who can contact
- Try emailing again, opening with easy non-controversial ideas

**6. Next meeting:** Thursday, Feb. 8, 2024, 7:00-8:30PM in-person and online. If you have items for the agenda, please email [richmond@bikehub.ca](mailto:richmond@bikehub.ca) Last meeting before summer hiatus. Can meet or discuss informally as issues arise.